
March 11, 2011 
 
Stakeholder Update #14 
 
Dear Stakeholders,  
 
The City is still waiting on information from the Ontario Municipal Board with regard to Brampton Brick’s 
appeal on its rezoning amendment.  Once received, these details will be communicated through another 
Stakeholder Update.  In the meantime, City staff continues to work with the peer reviewers and plans to 
report their findings to Council this Spring.    
 
To help assess the impacts to the community from the proposed quarry operation, the City has retained 
Hardy Stevenson and Associates to undertake an independent social impact assessment study (SIA) on 
behalf of the City. Residents and community stakeholders may be contacted to provide their 
perspectives on how the proposed quarry may impact them.  The results of the SIA will be reported to 
Planning Committee and will be used to inform the City’s review of the proposal.  
 
For more information on the rezoning application, ongoing peer reviews and the forthcoming social 
impact assessment, please contact the planner assigned to this file, Natasha D’Souza. 
 
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  

 
 


